
 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 

PRESS RELEASE  

 

05/10/2021 

 
 

The Chairman of the company signed today the contract with the European Commission 

for the five-year exclusive supply of office furniture designed in a socially responsible and 

sustainable way. 

 

The signing of the contract is the continuation of the announcement of the European 

Commission from the 21/09/2021 and the lapse of ten days without any objections from 

the other bidders. 

 

 

For the Board of Directors 

 

Athanasios Papapanagiotou 


